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NetEnt approved for Spanish licenses 
 
NetEnt, leading provider of online gaming solutions, has been 
granted its gaming licenses to operate on the Spanish market from 
the Directorate General for the Regulation of Gambling. 
 
Today NetEnt announces that the Company has been granted both a general license 
for the operation of online games and a singular license for slot games for the Spanish 
market by the Directorate General for the Regulation of Gambling (DGOJ). This is 
following an extensive application procedure to ensure that NetEnt meets all 
requirements and conditions necessary for obtaining the licences.  
 
Per Eriksson, President and CEO of NetEnt, comments: “This is an important step for 
NetEnt and a fine example of our ability to deliver on our growth strategy to expand on 
regulated markets. We are very pleased to have been approved for Spanish licenses 
by the DGOJ. Spain is a promising online gaming market with great opportunities for 
NetEnt.” 
 
For additional information please contact: 
Per Eriksson, President and CEO, NetEnt AB (publ) 
Phone: +46 8 57 85 45 00 
per.eriksson@netent.com  
 
Maria Hedengren, CFO, NetEnt AB (publ) 
Phone: +46 8 57 85 45 00 
maria.hedengren@netent.com 
 
 
 

NetEnt AB (publ), previously Net Entertainment, is a leading digital entertainment company, providing 
premium gaming solutions to the world’s most successful online casino operators. Since its inception in 
1996, NetEnt has been a true pioneer in driving the market with thrilling games powered by a cutting-edge 
platform. NetEnt is committed to helping customers stay ahead of the competition, is listed on NASDAQ 
OMX Stockholm (NET–B) and employs 600 people in Stockholm, Malta, Kiev, Gothenburg and Gibraltar. 
www.netent.com 
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